
Dike, Darlene 

from: 
Sant .1 2014 12 47 

oirom 2014/3435/P & 2014/1450/k 

Foe the attention of Alex McDougall. 

Dew AIOX 

We are writing on behalf of She Camden Town 

We ham a number ot convnenls to make about these proposals. 

The proposed enlarged windows lad® the rear of the Delancey et houses should only be 
gWen permission if they have 00SCUFS0 glass. 
Otherwise Mere would be the potential of light pollution or overlooldng. 
The proposed root terrace is fight in the Middle CS the NOS end M I  have no apparent impact on 
The beats of the Afton Street houses. 
We are, however, concerned about the MX65 10 Roofs (121:004) and the excessive use of new 
glass balustrades. These veil reflect light said dazzle In sunlight. There have already been 
changes Si M O S S  in from limber and Sae  /0016 to metal and glazed rods which eel mean met 
She wrrounding houses - as well as the new flab at WES Delancey Street • a t  look down on 
materials Met shine Si deyagM. 
We hOpe you will consider this matter. 

Vass sincerely. 

Gordon M e n n e n  & Margaret R ifs of the Camden Town CAAC. 
31 Oval Rost 
London NW1 TEA 


